

Friday, April 24, 2015

Attn: J.R. Woodgates Prisoner's Path Books P.O. Box 32014 Washington, DC 20007-2014

Dear Mr. Woodgates:

I have reviewed your book and believe it will make a wonderful addition to books that we ship to prisons and jails throughout the country. One of the greatest problems with "jail house religion" is a lack of follow up discipleship training. I believe that your book will help in a big way to fill that lack. I would be happy to assist in the distribution of these books to the 1,980 facilities that we service.

PBP is a 501 C (3) Tax Deductible ministry.

In HIS Service

Raymond E. Hall